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Subordinate Legislation Act 1994
NOTICE OF PREPARATION OF REGULATORY IMPACT STATEMENT

RCBO Prohibition Notice 2020
Notice is given under section 12I of the Subordinate Legislation Act 1994 that a Regulatory 

Impact Statement (RIS) has been prepared in relation to the RCBO Prohibition Notice 2020 (the 
proposed legislative instrument).  

The objectives of the proposed legislative instrument, to be made under the Electricity Safety 
Act 1998, are to extend the prohibition of supply of certain types of compact RCBO, a common 
type of electrical safety switch, for a period of 10 years.

The RIS examines the impact of the proposed prohibition and possible alternatives, and 
concludes that the proposed prohibition is the best means of meeting the objective of the proposed 
legislative instrument.

You can obtain a copy of the RIS and the proposed legislative instrument by:
	 downloading them at www.esv.vic.gov.au, or
	 calling Energy Safe Victoria, (03) 9203 9700.

The purpose of this notice is to invite comments on the RIS and the proposed legislative 
instrument.

All comments must be in writing and received at the following addresses by no later than 
5.00 pm on Wednesday 6 May 2020 by:
	 email to –

Consultation@energysafe.vic.gov.au
	 post to –

RIS submissions
Risk, Regulatory Planning & Policy
Energy Safe Victoria 
PO Box 262
Collins Street West, Victoria 8007

All submissions will be treated as public documents.
Dated 7 April 2020

MARNIE WILLIAMS 
Director of Energy Safety
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